
NOTIFICATION OF CHANGE IN PACS SETUP 
FOR ROYAL BLVD AND BARRINGTON SITES

To increase overall system stability and responsiveness, there are now 2 image archives 
for Royal Blvd and Barrington. 

The “Historical” Archive contains all studies either performed or imported prior to August 
2, 2014. The Current Archive contains all studies either performed or imported from 
August 2, 2014 going forward.

Users at iQ-VIEW or K-PACS Workstations will now see new entries in the Archives listed 
under the “Network” tab: “ROYAL BLVD” and “ROYAL BLVD (HISTORICAL)”; 
“BARRINGTON” and “BARRINGTON (HISTORICAL)”. Users should place checkmarks in 
both the Current and “Historical” check boxes to query and retrieve studies from either of 
these locations.

This change only affects the manner in which iQ-VIEW and K-PACS Workstations 
retrieve images from the Royal Blvd and Barrington Archives. The Web Interface used in 
the exam rooms will continue to function as it presently does at all locations.

*** Please note that users using the FastPACS Web interface in exam rooms will see no change 
in the way the system works and will continue to use the system as they currently do ***


